08/02/2017

Submission re: No Pets

To whom it may concern,

[bookmark: _GoBack]The “no pets” clause needs to be banned. It is hard enough for people to find suitable housing without pets let alone with. These pets are like children to most people and having to make the choice between housing and potentially killing their “child” by having no choice but to dump them is simply unacceptable. I know many MANY human children who would cause more damage than any animal. I also know that most people would be MORE than happy to pay an extra bond to accommodate for any potential damage and agree to pay any extra above the bond if it arose rather than leave their pet.
It is an outdated clause. Pets feature heavily in peoples lives these days. Get rid of the clause.

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Cameron
